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May 3, 2022 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2021-0148 

2022 Rates Application (Phase 2 – Incremental Capital Module Funding 
Request) – Reply to OEB Staff’s Comments on Draft Rate Order                                                                                                          

 
On April 21, 2022, Enbridge Gas filed its Draft Rate Order reflecting the findings of the 
OEB in its Decision and Order on April 12, 2022 (revised April 20, 2022) in Phase 2 of 
the 2022 rates application – Incremental Capital Module Funding (ICM) request. As per 
the Decision, the ICM unit rates in the Draft Rate Order are based on an effective date 
of July 1, 2022 to be implemented in conjunction with the July 1, 2022 QRAM 
application. 
 
The OEB invited comments from OEB staff on the Draft Rate Order. OEB staff has 
reviewed the draft rate order along with the supporting schedules and is 
satisfied that the rate schedules appropriately reflect the OEB’s Decision in this 
proceeding and the ICM unit rates have been appropriately calculated. 
 
Enbridge Gas agrees with OEB staff’s comments on the Draft Rate Order. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Rakesh Torul 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: David Stevens, Aird and Berlis LLP 
 EB-2021-0148 Intervenors 

Rakesh Torul 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
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